
New	playground	equipment	for	Parwich	
	

We	may	be	able	to	apply	for	a	grant	that	could	be	used	to	buy	some	new	playground	equipment.	
We	would	like	some	ideas	of	what	you	would	like.	
If	you	would	like	to	see	any	of	the	following	please	=ck	the	box.	
☐	something	to	climb	on	
☐	something	to	ride	and	round	on	
☐	something	to	ride	up	and	down	on	
☐	a	smaller	slide	
☐	something	to	play	inside	
☐	exercise	equipment	
☐	sea=ng	and	tables	
☐	enclosed	area	for	smaller	children	
☐	anything	else	–	please	tell	us	what	in	the	box	below	–	or	be@er	s=ll	draw	us	a	picture!	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
We	can’t	be	sure	yet	how	much	we	can	afford	so	it	probably	won’t	be	possible	to	do	everything.	
That's	why	we	would	like	to	know	what	you	would	like	most.	
Ideas	from	children	and	adults	are	all	welcome.	Giving	your	age	and	name	is	op=onal!	
Please	post	replies	through	my	door	at	Fernlea	(opposite	to	the	Memorial	Hall).	
	

If	you	have	an	queries	please	contact	Andrew	Mar=n.	
Parish	Clerk	.	E	mail:	Clerk@parwichparishcouncil.org.uk	or	tel:	01335	216	238	


